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Presenter
Presentation Notes
Thanks for taking time to meet today.  
The process of reimagining the River area started in 2012 – hired Kim Allerton and Northwood to work with the public and create a conceptual design for this 4 block area
The next phase will turn its attention to the 900 block – and I think we have some pretty exciting plans to share with you today.



Project Area and Goals:
• Using an urban design approach…based on the 2001 
Master Plan develop a conceptual and schematic design 
for the Downtown River Precinct
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Presentation Notes
Using an urban design approach – and leveraging the private investment that is occurring – some supported by our Community improvement plan – the goals of the project were to: 
Goals 
Improve character – inviting & inclusive
Strengthen image & identity
Embrace & highlight the natural environment of the Sydenham River




Presenter
Presentation Notes
This is the 2012 Northwood concept – really gaining momentum with the 2019 project in the 800 block – the Farmers’ Market 



Downtown 
River Precinct:
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So whats next
In this block – we first had to undertake work to address the issue of the crown patents 
Met with each landowner entitled to transfer 
Thank all the businesses and individuals who have worked with us and completed and returned the paperwork toward achieving the transfers

So excited for their enthusiasm for the possibility of reimaging this space has – likely the greatest opportunity for transformation!!!



Imagine… 

Presenter
Presentation Notes
I am really pleased to introduce David Wood from Envision Tatham and John Slocombe – GM Blue Plan.
David has worked on some transformational projects – recently – Barrie Waterfront and the Midland main street 

I am excited for him to share with you the vision for the next phase ….
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